As of Monday, June 29, 2020 the District is allowing a maximum of 25 individuals to attend a burial service. This 25 would include the officiant and the mortuary director(s). It is mandated that a mask is worn while on the cemetery grounds. We will have every guest social distanced at a minimum of 6 foot apart to help prevent the spread of the COVID-19.
These rules need to be strictly adhered to; the groundmen have the right to refuse burial if there are more than 25 in attendance, no exceptions will be made at any time.
During this time of the active virus all caskets will be pre-set by staff 15-30 minutes prior to the family’s arrival. Cemetery staff and mortuary directors will be the only persons allowed to touch the casket, absolutely no pallbearers allowed.
During this time of the active virus, there will be no witnessing of the closing of a grave, you may witness the lowering of the casket/urn then will be asked to return 2 hours later after the grave has been closed.
We are doing our best to accommodate you and your loved ones at such an unprecedented time in our lives. We ask for your patience and understanding, we are all going through difficult times. The staff of the Cemetery are following the Emergency Orders put in place by Governor Newsome’s 
